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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:35 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: I support HB 2269 to fund the work of Cleaner Air Oregon

 

 

From: Genevieve DeGuzman [mailto:gvdeguzman@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 1:38 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: I support HB 2269 to fund the work of Cleaner Air Oregon 

 
Dear Ms. Patrino: 
 
I just want to go on record as an Oregonian to show my support for HB 2269 to fund the work of Cleaner Air 
Oregon (CAO).  

 

We all know that environmental monitoring and protection is critical. And we also know it isn’t free. We need 
funds for the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) to do the necessary work under CAO in keeping the 
air we breathe safe today and investing in the health and well-being of future generations. Because of the 
federal budget cuts being proposed, it is more important than ever that DEQ get the funding it needs! 
Governor Kate Brown created CAO in 2016 and the state started the process of identifying the right air 
regulations to prioritize public health. It makes no sense to go this far and not finish the job.  
 
Thank you for taking my comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
Genevieve DeGuzman 
7406 N. Central St. 
Portland OR 97203-2409 
  
 
 


